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AB2121 POLICY PROPOSAL SWRCB EXECUTIVE
Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board

SWRCB

We are adamantly opposed to the policy proposal from the staff. As residents of the small community at
Sea Ranch, Cafifornia, our lifestyles and property values would be adversely affected by the proposed
policy in a major way as would residents of the neighboring community in Gualala, California whose
tivelihoods are highly dependent on the Sea Ranch community. it is ironic that the Sea Ranch community
which is well-known and highly regarded for its conservation-minded approach to water and other naturat
resources should be freated in such a punitive manner with respect to its water supply when so many
other public and private consumers in California continue to be profligate in their approach and usage of
water.

We encourage you to rethink this policy as it is unfair in its approach and outcomes to several entire
communities here on the North Coast of California. Have some courage to go after the State’s major
abusers of water conservation instead of penalizing those who are working hard to reduce their
consumption already.

Respectfully, '
Greg and Anne Evans

36540 Sculpture Point Drive

Sea Ranch, California 95497




